
 
 

The Provision of a Customer Contact Centre Services for the Continuation of the 
Premier’s Hotline System 

 
BID NO. 
 

DESCRIPTION OF SERVICE DATE 
ADVERTISED 

CLOSING DATE  REASON FOR 
CANCELLATION 

PRDP 
07/2023/
24 

The Provision of a 

Customer Contact Centre 

Services for the 

Continuation of the 

Premier’s Hotline System 

09 February 
2024 

05 March 2024 
 

Technical Error 

 
Please note that the Office of the Premier is committed to a fair, equitable, transparent, 
competitive, and cost-effective procurement system. 
 
We wish to apologize for any inconvenience, which might result from these sudden 
developments. 
 
Kind regards 
 


